
 

Music Curriculum Map KS3 2019-2020 

 Autumn 1 Autumn 2 Spring 1 Spring 2 Summer 1 Summer 2 

Year 7 
Music of the Far East 

Year 7 Concert 
Music that ‘Works’ 

Assessment Window 1  

 
Performance from 

Notation 

Variations 
Film Music 1: 

Cartoons 

Assessment Window 2 

Reach for the Stars 
(Revisiting 

Performance 
Assessments) 

Performance 
and 

Composition 
Skills 

Students will learn 
how to perform a 

range of melodies and 
supporting roles using 

pitched percussion; 
this will be performed 

to the class. 
 

Students will learn to 
sing confidently as part 

of a large group in 
preparation for the 

Year 7 Concert. 

Students will learn 
how to perform 
work songs that 
have practical 

reasons for being 
composed; 

including sea 
shanties, army 
sound-offs and 
other rhythmic 

work songs. 

Students will use 
their knowledge of 
notation to develop 
performance skills.  

 
Students will also 
revise the theory 

knowledge gained 
in the first two 

terms for a listening 
assessment. 

Students will learn 
about techniques 

used by composers 
to change a well-
known musical 

theme. By the end 
of the topic 

students will be 
able to demonstrate 
how changing pitch, 
tempo and tonality 
can have a dramatic 

effect on the 
audience.  

 

Students will build 
on their knowledge 
from ‘variations’ by 
composing a piece 
of music that will 

accompany a short 
cartoon. Students 
will learn to select 

appropriate 
compositional 
techniques to 

match the 
characters actions. 
Ensemble skills and 

timing will be 
essential.  

Students will 
evaluate their 

performance and 
composing skills 
demonstrated in 

the previous 5 
terms. Students will 

identify areas for 
improvement and 

redraft a 
performance to be 

reassessed. 

Music 
Theory 

Elements of Music 
Alongside singing, 
students will learn 

about the fundamental 
building blocks that 

make up all music that 
we listen to. 

Notation 
Students will start 
to learn the basics 
of staff notation 
and how this can 
support practical 

work in music 

Listening Skills 
Students will 

consider historical 
context when 

listening to music 
and combine this 

with their 
knowledge of 

notation and the 
elements of music. 

Knowledge of 
Instruments 

Students will be 
able to recognise 

different 
instruments of the 
orchestra and how 
they are commonly 
used in a range of 

musical styles 

Rhythmic Dictation 
Students will 
further their 

understanding of 
notation by 
completing 

dictation tasks. 
Students will aim to 

notate rhythms 
from different 

musical sources.  

Revision for 
Assessment 

Students will revise 
all previous topics in 

preparation for a 
listening exam. 

 

 



 

 

 Autumn 1 Autumn 2 Spring 1 Spring 2 Summer 1 Summer 2 

Year 8 Keyboard Skills 1 The Blues 

Assessment Window 1  

 
Film Music 2: 

Leitmotif 

Rhythms of the 
World 

Electronic Dance 
Music 1: Trance 

Assessment Window 2 

Reach for the Stars 
(Revisiting 

Performance 
Assessments) 

Performance 
and 

Composition 
Skills 

Students will build 
upon their keyboard 
skills gained in Year 7 

and learn how to 
perform a range of 

melodies and 
supporting roles. The 

emphasis on 
assessment will be 

accuracy and technical 
fluency. 

Students will learn 
how to perform 
‘The Blues’. New 

performance skills 
will include 
syncopated 
melodies, 

improvisation, 
extending chords 

and 
‘comping. 

Students will draw 
upon their 

knowledge from 
‘variations’ and 

‘Film Music 1’ by 
using compositional 

techniques that 
dramatically change 

mood. However, 
the emphasis in this 
task is on creating 

(and altering) a 
theme that 

represents lead 
characters. 

Students will visit a 
range of world 

music styles that 
rely on rhythm as its 

main source of 
interest. Students 
will perform and 
compare music 

from Africa, South 
America and Asia 
and consider how 
different cultures 

view music in their 
society. 

Students will learn 
how to sequence a 
performance using 
music technology. 

The musical focus of 
this topic will be 
how dance music 

uses simple, 
rhythmic ideas and 
how repetition and 

changing texture 
can create interest. 

Students will 
evaluate their 

performance and 
composing skills 
demonstrated in 

the previous 5 
terms. Students will 

identify areas for 
improvement and 

redraft a 
performance to be 

reassessed. 

Music 
Theory 

Notation 
Students build upon 
their knowledge of 
basic staff notation 

and how this can 
support practical work 
in music. Students will 
revisit note values and 
will be introduced to 

rests and dotted 
rhythms. 

Knowledge of 
Instruments 

Students will recap 
instruments of the 

orchestra, but 
students will be 

asked to consider 
how this particular 

group changed over 
time, including 
Blues and Jazz. 

Listening Skills 
Students will recap 
previous listening 

skills, including 
topics covered in 
Year 7 to prepare 

for a listening test. 
Students will revisit 
notation, elements 

of music, 
instruments and 

rhythmic dictation.  

Identifying World 
Music 

Students will listen 
and compare a 
variety of music 
from different 
countries and 

cultures. Students 
will learn how to 

identify differences 
between them and 

to consider why 
music is so varied. 

Music Technology 
Students will learn 

about the key 
technological 

developments in 
popular music that 
have allowed music 

to develop and 
progress into the 

multitude of styles 
we have today.   

Revision for 
Assessment 

Students will revise 
all previous topics in 

preparation for a 
listening exam. 

 



 

 

 Autumn 1 Autumn 2 Spring 1 Spring 2 Summer 1 Summer 2 

Year 9 Keyboard Skills 2 Ground Bass 
Assessment Window 1  

Film Music 3: Horror 
Rock Through the 

Ages 
Electronic Dance 

Music 2: Sampling 

Assessment Window 2 

Reach for the 
Stars (Revisiting 

Performance 
Assessments) 

Performance 
and 

Composition 
Skills 

Students will build 
upon their 

keyboard skills 
gained in Year 8 
and learn how to 

perform a range of 
melodies and 

supporting roles. 
The emphasis on 

assessment will be 
accuracy and 

technical fluency, 
furthering that of 

Year 8. 

Students will learn 
how to perform 
layer different 
melodies and 
accompanying 

parts along with a 
repeating bass line. 
New performance 
skills will include 
faster and more 

challenging 
melodies, 

syncopation and 
alternate chord 

positions.  

Students will draw 
upon their knowledge 
from ‘Film Music 2’ by 
using compositional 

techniques that 
dramatically change 

mood and themes that 
represent characters. 

However, the 
emphasis in this task is 

on creating and 
building suspense and 

tension alongside 
previous skills. 

Students will visit a 
range of rock music 
styles in this topic. 

Students will perform 
rock music from the 

1950’s to the present 
day. Students will aim 
to perform a musical 
timeline of key rock 

pieces throughout the 
decades, drawing 

upon previous 
performance 
knowledge. 

Students will learn 
how to use sampling 

technology using 
Cubase The musical 
focus of this topic 

will be how to 
develop non-musical 
samples to compose 

a creative musical 
collage. 

Students will 
evaluate their 

performance and 
composing skills 
demonstrated in 

the previous 5 
terms. Students 

will identify areas 
for improvement 

and redraft a 
performance to be 

reassessed. 

Music 
Theory 

Notation 
Students build 

upon their 
knowledge of basic 
staff notation and 

how this can 
support practical 

work in music. 
Students will revisit 

note values and 
will be introduced 
to rests and dotted 

rhythms. 

Knowledge of 
Instruments 

Students will recap 
instruments of the 

orchestra, but 
students will be 

asked to consider 
how this particular 

group changed 
over time, 

including music of 
the 20th Century. 

Listening Skills 
Students will recap 
previous listening 

skills, including topics 
covered in Year 7 to 

prepare for a listening 
test. Students will 
revisit notation, 

elements of music, 
instruments and 

rhythmic dictation. 

Identifying Rock 
Music 

Students will perform 
and compare music 

from the 1950’s to the 
present day. Students 

will learn how to 
identify differences 

between them and to 
consider why music 

changes. 

Music Technology 
Students will 

continue to learn 
about the key 
technological 

developments in 
popular music that 
have allowed music 

to develop and 
progress into the 

multitude of styles 
we have today.   

Revision for 
Assessment 
Students will 

revise all previous 
topics in 

preparation for a 
listening exam 

 


